
Jeff Shafer, our 2002 President and host of the January GCSANC Election Meeting and Golf 
Tournament welcomes members to enjoy this first rate course as "YOUR CLUB FOR A DAY." 
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Special Notes... 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
GCSAA Seminars Jan.7-8, 2003 

For The Course at 
Wente Vineyards 
Directions, log on to 

www. wentegolf. com/ 
directions.shtml 

"The Course at Wente Vineyards is one of 
California's hottest golfing destinations." 

Our Host For The GCSANC JHection j m i 
Meeting and Tournament This January 13th 




